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State Senator Patty Ritchie met this week with superintendents from the Canton and Potsdam Central
School Districts to discuss funding for schools in Northern New York. 

Senator Ritchie has successfully pushed in prior years for additional funding for rural schools and is
working to improve the Governor’s school aid plan in the new State Budget, due April 1st. 

(Senator Ritchie is pictured in the above photo with Canton Central School District Superintendent
William Gregory and Potsdam Central School Superintendent Pat Brady)


